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  Where's the Easy Button? Carol-Ann
Medina,2007-05 I had the career of a lifetime. I
was a teacher. I began my teaching career
believing that one person could make a difference,
and throughout the years, I never lost sight of
that conviction. Teaching connected me to my
students in ways quite humorous, as well as heart
breaking. I hope the reader laughs a lot and cries
only a little, while walking in my footsteps as an
educator. Laugh with me as you read about Fred,
the crusty cockroach we set free to find his wife
and eighty-seven children. In addition, there is
always my favorite story about the scary monster
under the bed holding a student's homework
hostage. I fed a rooster and his hens bread crumbs
for breakfast each morning, until they tried to
follow me, in single file, into the school board
building one day. Some difficult students in
summer school mistakenly believed my black patent
leather belt to be a black belt in Karate. Who was
I to tell them differently? Coming right on top of
the laughs were the times I went home to cry. I
remember the student, new to our school, who went
home one evening and hung himself, his cries for
help coming too late. I remember with equal
sadness, the foster child we sponsored in Kenya
who died because help did not reach him in time.
Closer to home was the overage student who was
shot and killed while he participated in a home
invasion, just days after he finished summer
school. Outside factors reached inside our
classroom as well, reeking havoc with the emotions
of both the children and me. The disastrous space
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shuttle, with the teacher on board, happened
before our very eyes; while the greatest tragedy
of all was the destruction of the twin towers on
9/11. These stories and many more comprise my
educational career, and although there was no easy
button, I would do it all over again. I was a
teacher.
  He Can who Thinks He Can, and Other Papers on
Success in Life Orison Swett Marden,1908
  Press the Easy Button Connie Ledford,2016-11-11
Discover attitudes and habits that could be
keeping you from getting the most out of your life
experiences. This simple book is a step by step
guide to achieving your goals and transforming
your life.
  Parenting Made Easy Sue Atkins,2012-04-05 Be the
parent you want to be with Parenting Made Easy.
Parenting coach Sue Atkins has helped thousands of
parents build stronger relationships with their
children using her straightforward strategies. In
this practical guide she shares her positive
methods to help you parent with confidence and
raise motivated, well-behaved and happy kids. -
Develop your childrens' self-esteem - Turn
conflicts into conversations - Encourage
independence and good behaviour - Be confident and
positive in your abilities as a parent
  REITs For Dummies Brad Thomas,2023-09-06 Get the
411 on real estate investment trusts (REITs) and
how they might fit into your portfolio Are you
looking for exciting—but responsible—new
investment opportunities that go beyond simple
stocks and bonds? In REITs For Dummies, celebrated
investing lecturer and author Brad Thomas delivers
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an easy-to-understand guide to getting started
with real estate investment trusts—also known as
“REITs.” These flexible and lucrative investment
tools package together individual properties so
you can invest in land and buildings without the
hassle of being a landlord. In the book, you’ll
get a straightforward tour of REIT property
sectors and the different ways you can invest in
REITs. You’ll also find: Strategies for selecting
the best REITs for you and your family Ways to
navigate the sector and generate durable income
that helps you sleep well at night Options for
those who want to go beyond the United States and
investigate international REIT products. You
already know about the basics of stock and bond
investing. Now it’s time to learn about some of
the other interesting financial products available
to the responsible investor. In REITs For Dummies,
you’ll get the jargon-free and easy-to-follow
guidance you need to wrap your head around this
exciting opportunity.
  Easy, Elegant Punchneedle Marinda
Stewart,2013-10-01 Introduction to punchneedle
Overview of basic techniques, stitching, and
finishing Techniques for 3-D miniature punchneedle
work How to embellish with punchneedle 20 projects
from beginning to end Inspirational gallery of
extraordinary punchneedle pieces
  Must. Push. Buttons! Jason Good,2015-01-06 Ever
wonder what goes on inside the mind of a toddler?
Are you sure you want to know? Okay, here goes. .
. I want to put on Mommy's shoes. Get Mommy's
shoes off my feet NOW. I'm starving! I want to
play with Daddy's phone! I need to push some



5

buttons! In this high-energy, oh-so-true account
of life with a toddler, readers are treated to the
unique workings of little minds with this read-to-
me eBook. Ready?
  Tips and Other Bright Ideas for Elementary
School Libraries Kate Vande Brake,2010-07-20 This
valuable collection of handy, nifty, thrifty ideas
from library media specialists across the country
can make a positive impact on any elementary
school library media program. From library
administration to reading promotion to the use of
Web 2.0 tools, to providing positive public
relations and promoting special events,
implementing the tips in this book in any school
setting can seem life-saving. These practical and
creative methods are collected from the best ideas
published in Library Media Connection. These
constructive ideas are helpful to elementary
school librarians who crave fresh ideas and best
practices and are looking for more engaging ways
to present library materials and lessons. Tips and
Other Bright Ideas for Elementary School
Libraries: Volume 4 is organized into logical
sections that tackle topics such as managing the
library, working with students, working with
teachers, promoting reading, teaching library
skills, and using technology. The contents give
elementary school library professionals a clear,
complete handbook to making their media and
research center a success on every level.
  The Answer Is Energy Jarrad Hewett,2019-06-04
This USA Today–bestselling guide is “a powerful
roadmap readers can follow to achieve true
abundance, productivity, and joy” (Seattle Post-
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Intelligencer). People from all walks of life are
waking up to questions of “Who am I?” “What is my
purpose, and how can I move from places of lack,
dis-harmony, dis-ease, and anger into joy,
abundance, vitality, love, wholeness, and
harmony—fast?” The Answer Is Energy. In this book,
multi-dimensional energy expert Jarrad Hewett
shares stories that reveal how to shift energy and
reframe thinking about family, money,
relationships, abundance, and control to live in
the moment of now. When someone’s energy is in
alignment with their true intention of being
healthier, happier, and more productive, great
empowerment and life changing transformation
occurs. Jarrad shows readers how energy creates
with thoughts, feelings, and beliefs. He also
teaches how to quickly shift into a paradigm of
ease, bliss, love, abundance, and tranquility. The
Answer is Energy can help readers seize their best
life by showing them how not to let their inner
programming and the worn-out stories of their past
crowd out their dreams and aspirations. People are
continually looking for solutions “out there,” but
this book shows that they have all the resources
and tools inside themselves to tap into their own
abundant source of energy and catapult their lives
into the stratosphere. So, let’s get started.
  Holiday Biblical Characters David
Waddell,2015-11-10 As we read the stories of the
birth, death, and resurrection of Jesus it’s easy
to believe we are removed from the stories and
observe the events from afar. In Holiday Biblical
Characters: Finding My Stories in the Stories of
Christmas and Easter David Waddell, author of
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Characters of the Bible: Finding My Stories in
Their Stories, once again correlates stories from
his life and finds similarity with the characters
in the stories of the Bible. He finds himself
offering gifts to the Christ child and later
denying that he even knows Him. In Holiday
Biblical Characters: Finding My Stories in the
Stories of Christmas and Easter, we can find
comfort in knowing that while we are just like
Biblical people, we too can know the grace God
offers to all.
  Academic Language & Academic Vocabulary Eli R.
Johnson,2012 Academic Language & Academc
Vocabulary is the perfect book for any teacher,
instructional coach, or school administrator who
is striving to improve instruction. It contains
the general academic language and the domain
specific language essential to implementing the
Common Core Standards. The book provides
strategies that will definitely enhance response
to intervention (RTI) and content area
instruction. These strategies give students the
skills they need to overcome the challenges they
face in school. The book contains academic
language lists (the mortar) and four content area
academic vocabulary lists (the bricks) to help
ELL, struggling readers, and any student who wants
to succeed academically and prepare for college.
The word lists alone are worth their weight in
gold for students who lack the essential academic
language and academic vocabulary to succeed in
school. Learn the strategies and key words that
will unlock learning for all of your students.
  Dog Tricks Debra Eldredge DVM,Kate
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Eldredge,2015-06-02 People love to see dogs do
funny and useful tricks, such as playing
basketball, picking up toys, and putting down the
toilet lid. Idiot's Guides: Dog Tricks
demonstrates more than 80 popular tricks with
detailed, step-by-step instructions and eye-
catching full-color photographs. The book provides
helpful information on using positive training,
rewards, cues, and body language to facilitate
training.
  Startup Money Made Easy Maria Aspan,2019-02-12
With advice from Daymond John, Bobbi Brown, Mark
Cuban, Sallie Krawcheck, Max Levchin, Alexa von
Tobel, and other successful early stage startup
investors, Inc. magazine shows you how to attract
and wisely apply your firm’s first precious
sources of cash. Bootstrapping, crowdfunding, VCs,
payroll, profits—money makes your business boom.
But mess up your finances, and the venture can go
bust. It’s time to get smart. Let the experts at
Inc. guide you through every critical step and
potential pitfall. Their on-the-ground reporting
shows how to locate funding, manage your money,
and smart hack your way to a comfortable
retirement. Startup Money Made Easy gathers the
best advice from the magazine’s pages,
spotlighting celebrated entrepreneurs and
inspiring stories. You’ll hear from: FUBU founder
Daymond John, who mortgaged his family home for
start-up capital—and built a $6 billion empire
Makeup artist Bobbi Brown, who turned a modest
lipstick line into a profitable 30-store
enterprise Alexa von Tobel, who dropped out of
Harvard Business School to launch the equity-
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magnate LearnVest.com Mark Cuban, Sallie
Krawcheck, Max Levchin, and other founders who
overcame financial obstacles on their way to the
top Interwoven with the stories are on-target tips
that explain how to: Raise your first $10,000 in
capital Power through the lean years Get friends
and family to back you up Round up outside
investors Go public or sell, while still staying
in charge Reward people with great salaries and
benefits Eliminate tax season surprises Grow
without growing pains And more Cash flow problems
are the number-one business killer. Whether you’re
dreaming up a startup idea or knee deep in the
craziness, learn to shore up your finances and
safeguard the business.
  Venture Meets Mission Arun Gupta,Gerard
George,Thomas Fewer,2024-01-09 The world is facing
dramatic geopolitical, environmental, and
technological shifts. Venture Meets Mission argues
that if Business, Government, and Society come
together, rebuild trust, and collaborate, we have
a generational opportunity to address societal
challenges—climate change, cybersecurity, disease
outbreaks, food insecurity, and education. The
book explains, with hope and passion, how our
existing entrepreneurial ecosystem, with the
ideals of democracy, can be the foundation for a
new mission-driven capitalism. The good news is
the components of this problem-solving ecosystem
already exist. The authors explain what is
required to join people, purpose, and profit
together for world-changing impact—starting with
rebuilding trust among Business, Government, and
Society. The authors draw on their leadership
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experience with Silicon Valley innovation, venture
capital, and work at the highest levels of the
federal government. The book tells engaging
stories of successful entrepreneurs, with diverse
perspectives and intersectional experiences, who
combine mission and venture to solve critical
societal problems. This book seeks to inspire a
generation of students, young professionals, and
entrepreneurial executives to pursue mission-
driven ventures that can make the world a better
place. Venture Meets Mission also explains why and
how forward-thinking government officials and
policymakers can harness private sector
entrepreneurship and innovation to solve society's
problems.
  Dressmaking Made Easy Laura Irene Baldt,1928
  Love at First Stitch Tilly Walnes,2014 Love at
First Stitch gives you all the know-how you need
to start making the dresses of your dreams.
Written for novice stitchers, Tilly Walnes
demystifies dressmaking for the generations that
have never been taught to sew. This book presents
the core sewing basics in an informal style, with
Tilly's friendly and encouraging voice cheering
the reader on throughout.
  Design Thinking Thomas Lockwood,2010-02-16 This
thought-provoking and inspirational book covers
such topics as: developing a solid creative
process through “Visual Reflection Notebooks” and
“Bring Play to Work”; understanding the artist’s
unique identity in relation to the larger culture;
building systems of support and collaboration;
explaining how an artist’s needs and passions can
lead to innovation and authenticity; using
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language to inspire visual creativity; responding
to the Internet and changing concepts of what is
public and private; and accepting digression as a
creative necessity. Through the exercises and
techniques outlined in Art Without Compromise*,
the reader will develop new confidence to pursue
individual goals and inspiration to explore new
paths, along with motivation to overcome creative
blocks. With a revised understanding of the
relevance in their own work within the sphere of
contemporary culture, the artist will come away
with a clearer perspective on his or her past and
future work and a critical eye for personal
authenticity.
  Young House Love Sherry Petersik,John
Petersik,2015-07-14 This New York Times
bestselling book is filled with hundreds of fun,
deceptively simple, budget-friendly ideas for
sprucing up your home. With two home renovations
under their (tool) belts and millions of hits per
month on their blog YoungHouseLove.com, Sherry and
John Petersik are home-improvement enthusiasts
primed to pass on a slew of projects, tricks, and
techniques to do-it-yourselfers of all levels.
Packed with 243 tips and ideas—both classic and
unexpected—and more than 400 photographs and
illustrations, this is a book that readers will
return to again and again for the creative
projects and easy-to-follow instructions in the
relatable voice the Petersiks are known for. Learn
to trick out a thrift-store mirror, spice up plain
old roller shades, hack your Ikea table to create
three distinct looks, and so much more.
  Why Simple Wins Lisa Bodell,2016-10-13 Imagine
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what you could do with the time you spend writing
emails every day. Complexity is killing companies'
ability to innovate and adapt, and simplicity is
fast becoming the competitive advantage of our
time. Why Simple Wins helps leaders and their
teams move beyond the feelings of frustration and
futility that come with so much unproductive work
in today's corporate world to create a corporate
culture where valuable, essential, meaningful work
is the norm. By learning how to eliminate
redundancies, communicate with clarity, and make
simplification a habit, individuals and companies
can begin to recognize which activities are time-
sucks and which create lasting value. Lisa
Bodell's simplification method has several unique
principles: Simplification is a skill that's
available to us all, yet very few leaders use it.
Simplification is the right thing to do--for our
customers, for our company, and for each other.
Operating with simplification as our core business
model will make it easier to be respectful of each
other's time. Simplification drives culture, and
culture in turn drives employee engagement,
customer relations, and overall productivity. This
book is inspired by Bodell's passion for
eliminating barriers to innovation and
productivity. In it, she explains why change and
innovation are so hard to achieve--and it's not
what you might expect. The reality is this: we
spend our days drowning in mundane tasks like
meetings, emails, and reports. These are often
self-created complexities that prevent us from
getting to the meaningful work that truly matters.
Using simple stories and techniques, Why Simple
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Wins shows that by using simplicity as an
operating principle, we can eliminate the busy
work that puts a chokehold on us every day, and
instead spend time on the work that we value.
  The Living Table: Recipes and Devotions for
Everyday Get-Togethers Abby Turner,2021-03-02
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